
MINUTES 

HAZLETON CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 13, 2018 

Council met for a work session on Wednesday, June 13, 2018 in Council Chambers. The work 
session began at 7:15 p.m. 

In attendance were Council President Bob Gavio, Vice-President Allison Barletta, Anthony 
Colombo, and James Perry. 

Mayor Cusat stated the current Rental Registration ordinance is still in effect.  He said this 
ordinance needs to be updated as soon as possible. 

Mayor Cusat stated the Yard Sale ordinance needs to be reviewed along with second-hand 
merchandise and the commercial property rental ordinance.  

He stated there needs to be registration of every property within the city.  He stated there are four 
categories they would fall under:  1. Owner 
occupied.  2.  Commercial.  3.  Residential.  4.  Rental.  Mayor Cusat said currently, the prices 
for apartment buildings, in the city, have increased. 

Gavio adjourned the meeting at 7:45 p.m.  

	


